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FROM THE CHAPTER
DIRECTOR

- Dennis LeMoine -

I would like to thank fellow chapter
member Derek Pickering for the pizza he
provided at our November meeting.
Derek is unable to make the meetings
but remembers us just the same. Thank
you!

Also, thank you to LaVonne Bennett for
setting up and overseeing our Packer
Party in October. It was a fun time, even
though the Packers are not having the
best year.

It is the time of year again to start renewing your membership for the 2024 year.
We have forms available at the meetings, downstairs in reception at the dealership,
or you can print one off our website. Please remember you must have only one
name per form and be sure to date the form with a 2024 date. These forms are
also waivers for rides and the year is important. The membership fee is still $20.00
per household.

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Observation Ride this year, as well
as the mileage chapter challenge and the chapter ride participation. There were 8
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people who did all 33 stops for the observation ride and 10 people who
accumulated at least 26 points. We also had 62 people who participated throughout
the year on multiple chapter rides. We did the drawing for winners at our November
meeting. Congratulations to all the winners of these three events and thank you to
Sandy Opitz for helping me on the Observation Ride. We still have the blue ticket
drawing for this year to do and that will take place at our December meeting.

At our December meeting we are having a Christmas dinner. The dealership will
provide the meat and the potatoes. We ask that everyone bring in a dish to go with
the dinner. We can especially use more hot dishes and we ask that you not bring
bags of chips or packaged cookies. There will be an open bar.

Our year is winding down and it was a good one! There was a lot of participation
on our rides and with our events. This is a great way to meet other members so, if
you have not done so yet, give it a try.

Have a great Thanksgiving!

It pays to attend the monthly
chapter meetings!

Be sure to come
to the December meeting!

Thank you to everyone who participated
in all of the rides, drawings, and raffles
this year! We had a fun time and it's all

thanks to you!

FROM THE SECRETARY
& WEBMASTER

- Nikki Hennenfent -

My sincerest apologies on the late
Newsletter! Trying to make sure I
got all the information and the
week got away from me.
Welcome one of our new Chapter
Members, Mike, from Janesville! He
just bought his first Harley, a Low
Rider S! We also had a few visitors
at the meeting to check out what
we're all about.
Thanks to Derek Pickering for the
Pizza at the meeting - always a
treat!



H-D Membership App
​Some of you have been having issues checking in at different
dealerships or recording your trips. As much as I wish this was a quick
and easy fix, since everyone has different brands and settings on your
phones, it makes it a little more complicated. If and when you have an
issue with the new H-D Membership App, PLEASE let me know and I'll
do my best to help you out!
There's a new holiday promo in the H-D Membership app the week of
Black Friday - earn bonus points with a $50.00+ purchase!

Promo goes from Wednesday, November 22 through Tuesday,
November 28.
It's a ONE-TIME reward - you can't come in the next day to get
another 2,500 points.
You will also get the standard points like you would with regular
purchases.
Your email with H-D Membership MUST MATCH the email we
have on record at the Dealership or you will not receive ANY
points.
Let me know if you have any other questions!
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FROM THE TREASURER
- John Bennett --​

Members who still need to to pick
their badges:

Michaela Casper
Sean Kalscheur
Marika Gattra

If you're looking for HOG Chapter
badges, patches, or rockers, see
Crystal.

​Badge prices have gone up
and are now $11.50.

The Treasurer Report will be posted
at the raffle table only on Meeting
Days. If you have questions or
concerns, contact John.

FROM THE ROAD CAPTAIN
- Michael Pflughoeft -

Kudos to the 10 people who rode in to
the Chapter Meeting!!
Monthly Dinners

Last month's dinner at 1855 Saloon
& Grill in Cottage Grove had 11
members in attendance.
THIS MONTH'S DINNER:

Lone Girl Brewing Company in
Waunakee on Wednesday,
November 15!
Text Michael at 262-501-
0098 to let him know you'll
be there by Tuesday,
November 14.

2024 Chapter Rides

Nothing planned. If anyone wants to ride & has a destination in mind for next
year's riding season, please reach out to me via email
michael@madisonhog.com or text to 262-501-0098 or reach out to the
Chapter on our Facebook HOG Page.

Patches for your vests & jackets
I can personally recommend a great shop to sew your patches onto your vests &
jackets. My HD vest was just updated with 13 new patches & it looks great! Visit
DeForest Alterations & Sewing 697 S. Main Street DeForest, WI 53532 608-842-
0043 & talk to Youa (pronounced You) Lee. She’s the owner & does the sewing. Tell
her that Michael from Madison HOG sent you.

*UPDATE* In case you missed the announcement at the October Chapter
Meeting, Youa Lee will be coming to H-D of Madison in the very near future for
sewing in person, stay tuned for more details!
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FROM THE H-D OF
MADISON GENERAL

MANAGER
- Crystal Mundt -

HOG Renewal
​Time to start thinking about
renewing your membership to
the Local Chapter! It's $20
per household, and each
member must fill out their
own form.
There is no longer a Life
Membership option for HOG
Members, but those who are
already Lifetime Members are
grandfathered in.
Any questions? Contact
Crystal, Alissa, or Nikki at the
Dealership!

What's left of the Christmas ornaments are out on the floor - get yours before
they're gone!
Next Meeting is the H.O.G. Christmas Party!

Dealership will be providing the main course - Ham and pototoes
Bring a sidedish to pass - no packaged cookies or sweets, and no chips.
We were light on hot dishes last year so please consider bringing
something hot over a dessert or dip!

Got a Pair, Give a Pair
Like we've done in years past, we're collecting UNOPENED, UNUSED
socks, underwear, and undershirts for men, women, and chrildren for
the holiday.
Bring in at least ONE piece and we'll enter you into a drawing for your
chance to win a prize!

Many of you have expressed interest in get H.O.G. Chapter shirts. We have a
minimum buy of 24 t-shirts, mix-and-match colors, at $50-$55 a piece. Let us
know if you're interested
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

The right-lane exit
onto Millpond Road

is now OPEN!

When exiting the interstate or coming
from the Beltline, you no longer have to

take the long way to EXIT 269 and
double back.

The left turn lane from 12/18 Westbound
and the previous intersection have been
permanently closed and will no longer be

an option to access the Dealership.

All exits under construction are now
OPEN and besides some residual road
work, the paths to the Dealership are

complete. Most GPS services have been
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updated to reflect the changes made for
EXIT 269, including Google Maps, while

the exit onto Millpond Road has not.

Visit our
Construction Update

webpage for more details.

Get updates at the
511 Wisconsin Construction Projects

website.

MILES FOR RIDE365

RIDE365 miles are DUE by December
30, 2023 to be counted for the Riding
Season. We CANNOT backdate your

miles!

If you haven't submitted your current
milage for 2023, you must bring a photo
of your current milage - and your VIN

number to the Dealership.

The Dealership MUST verify your miles
for them to be added to the database.

If you have any questions, reach out to
Crystal, Alissa, or Nikki at the Dealership!

WEDNESDAY DINNER
LONE GIRL BREWING CO.
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 15

6:30PM

LONE GIRL ADDRESS

Text Michael at 262-501-0098 to let
him know you'll be there by Tuesday,

November 14.

https://hdofmadison.com/Construction-Updates
https://projects.511wi.gov/us1218-countyab/
https://www.hdofmadison.com/Calendar
https://www.hdofmadison.com/Calendar
https://thelonegirl.com/
https://thelonegirl.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/The+Lone+Girl+Brewing+Company/@43.191775,-89.4542723,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0:0x93f40abda416f20?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjl8eqAsMGCAxUIkYkEHSlkBT0Q_BJ6BAgzEAA


DECEMBER H.O.G.
CHAPTER MEETING &
CHRISTMAS PARTY

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 2

Social Hour starts at 3:30pm
Meeting starts at 4:30pm

--------------
We'll have a short meeting before the

party starts! See you there!

CONTACT INFORMATION
DENNIS LEMOINE, Director:

Phone: 608-698-9741
Email: dennis@madisonhog.com

JOEY MATHEWS, Asst. Director
NIKKI HENNENFENT, Secretary & Webmaster:

Email: nikki@hdofmadison.com
Phone: 608-221-2761

ALISSA RIEDL, Membership:
Email: alissa@hdofmadison.com
Phone: 608-221-2761

JOHN BENNETT, Treasurer
​Email: john@madisonhog.com

MICHAEL PFLUGHOEFT, Head Road Captain:​
Email: michael@madisonhog.com
​​Cell: 262-501-0098

CRYSTAL MUNDT, Dealership General Manager:
Email: crystal@hdofmadison.com
​Phone: 608-221-2761
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Madison H.O.G. Chapter Website:
hdofmadison.com/Mad-HOG-Members

OR
madisonhog.com​

Submissions for the newsletter are due by the 1st of each month.

Harley-Davidson of Madison
6200 Millpond Rd  |  Madison, WI 53718
Call or Text: (608) 221-2761

This email was sent to SHADYACRESCAMP@YAHOO.COM

Opt out of future emails.

http://hdofmadison.com/Mad-HOG-Members
https://madisonhog.com/
http://www.hdofmadisonreviews.com/
http://www.hdofmadisonreviews.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/dir//Harley-Davidson+of+Madison,+6200+Millpond+Rd,+Madison,+WI+53718/@43.04439,-89.272023,15z/data=!4m15!1m6!3m5!1s0x0:0xf23f1a6f83a8453c!2sHarley-Davidson+of+Madison!8m2!3d43.04439!4d-89.272023!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x88065044ef7343bd:0xf23f1a6f83a8453c!2m2!1d-89.272023!2d43.04439
https://www.google.com/maps/dir//Harley-Davidson+of+Madison,+6200+Millpond+Rd,+Madison,+WI+53718/@43.04439,-89.272023,15z/data=!4m15!1m6!3m5!1s0x0:0xf23f1a6f83a8453c!2sHarley-Davidson+of+Madison!8m2!3d43.04439!4d-89.272023!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x88065044ef7343bd:0xf23f1a6f83a8453c!2m2!1d-89.272023!2d43.04439
https://hdofmadison.com/Madison-HOG-Chapter
https://hdofmadison.com/Madison-HOG-Chapter
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnOB_02xvOsUeZEw1j_gSTw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnOB_02xvOsUeZEw1j_gSTw
https://www.facebook.com/HDofMadison/
https://www.facebook.com/HDofMadison/
https://www.instagram.com/hdofmadison/
https://www.instagram.com/hdofmadison/
https://powersportsmarketing.com/Firestorm-Email
https://powersportsmarketing.com/Firestorm-Email
https://sent.firestormemail.com/OptOut/Default.aspx?guid=56a0e87710cf41c68d71bdf5f3a5a9a0

